
Chairman’s Report – March 

 

Village Gateways 

There are a few issues still to be resolved but feedback from villagers has been 

predominantly positive. 

Waiting Area for Bus Users 

This would have to be provided by NCC. It could be funded from Parish Partnership or CC 

Member’s Funds. Something to consider when either becomes available. 

Speedwatch 

Although hampered by the weather, the Speedwatch Team are still doing their best to 

educate speeding drivers. The Police Speed Team were in the village last weekend, as per 

the agreement reached at the last SNAP meeting. 

Riparian Law 

The leak in Long Street has recurred but the cause has been identified. Hopefully the 

resident with responsibility to fix it will do so soon. 

Roundabout Planting Scheme 

A drought resistant planting scheme has been prepared. The plants will be sourced in time 

for prime planting season. A call for volunteers will be made via the Pump & Susan Hicks’ 

Facebook page. 

Great Ellingham - Primary School & Pre-school 

Due to the ill-health of a representative of the Pre-school, the meeting scheduled to further 

our discussions did not take place. We’ll try again soon. 

New Village Hall 

I followed up on the action points identified for me in last month’s minutes and propose to 

place an item on next month’s agenda. 


